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TEAM UPDATE 

The Trauma Team sent Trauma Informed Care (TIC) surveys on April 1, 

2022 to all CCYAs, foster, and adoption agencies and are awaiting re-

sponses to move this work on trauma awareness forward. The Team 

acknowledges that there were glitches in the survey making it difficult 

to submit, these issues have been addressed. Due to the delay this 

caused, the Trauma Team has extended the due date until May 10, 

2022. We thank you for your time and apologize for the inconvenience 

that this may have caused.   


